
 

As part of our Science topic, we have 

learned all about the circulatory system. 

To bring this to life, we dissected a 

lamb’s heart to explore the four 

chambers as well as identifying the 

journey the blood would make. 

 

In History, we started our WW2 topic 

and have learnt about The Blitz. We 

identified measures that residents had 

to take during the ‘blackout’ as well as 

learning about the continuous bombing 

that London faced. 

 

In R.E., we have prepared for Christmas by 

understanding the prophecies told in the 

Old Testament and God’s fulfilment of these 

promises by sending His only son to save us. 

We each wrote an Advent promised linked 

to a piece of scripture from John’s Gospel. 
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In Design and Technology this half 

term, we were learning about pulleys 

and gears. With Amanda, once we 

had explored how different sized 

pulleys operate, we each made a 

motorised vehicle. 


